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Roger Quillen Re-elected as Chairman and Managing Partner of
Fisher Phillips

News

6.05.13 

ATLANTA, GA (June 5, 2013) – The three-member Management Committee of Fisher Phillips , has

re-elected Roger K. Quillen to serve as its Chairman and the firm’s Managing Partner. 

Quillen has served on the Management Committee continuously since 1997 and has been the firm’s

Chairman and Managing Partner since 1999. He joined the firm in 1980. Management Committee

members are elected to serve three-year terms. 

The Management Committee serves as a board of directors for the 31-office labor and employment

law firm. Each committee member is elected to a three year term in staggered elections. 

“We are experiencing an exciting period of growth at Fisher Phillips,” Quillen said. “The

commitment our attorneys and staff have to providing excellent client service helps to foster the

confidence our clients continue to show in our firm. It is an honor to work with such talented and

dedicated people who share a collegial approach to practicing labor and employment law across the

country.”

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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